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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Foot and ankle surgery is a relatively new speciality. The
first gathering of surgones with an interest in this began in
1969. Since then, advances in foot and ankle surgery have
outpaced advances in other specialties as the available
space to grow is larger. Osteology would like to take this
opportunity to invite young surgeons and researchers to
share their knowledge, research, questions, and techniques
relative to foot and ankle surgery, in order to help all of us
move forward in advancing patient care.

Dr. Paul Ryan
Guest Editor

an Open Access Journal by MDPI

Current Trends in Foot & Ankle Surgery

mdpi.com/si/108181 SpecialIssue

https://mdpi.com/si/108181
https://www.mdpi.com/si/108181

	Current Trends in Foot & Ankle Surgery

